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IMF Managing Director Christine Lagarde to Visit Jamaica   

 

IMF Managing Director Christine Lagarde will visit Jamaica on June 27 and 28, 

2014. On Friday, June 27, Ms. Lagarde will meet with the Prime Minister, the 

Most Hon. Portia Simpson-Miller; the Minister of Finance and Planning, Dr. 

the Hon. Peter Phillips and other senior officials in the Government. The 

Managing Director will also participate in a number of outreach activities 

before departing Saturday, June 28. 

The visit by the Managing Director underscores the IMF’s support for 

Jamaica’s Economic Reform Program, and signals the Fund’s commitment to 

assisting the wider Caribbean. 

 

 

 


